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 Hello Room Two Families, 
 
We are so excited to be starting a new school year with your littles!! With the 
weather cooling down we ask you bring appropriate weather attire for your 
littles as we may or may not be taking a visit outside.  
 
If you have not already downloaded the Links 2 Home app, please do so. Before 
drop off, please enter wake time , last meal/bottle and last diaper change. If 
you’d like to leave notes about how their morning is going we love any details! 
 
Most of our friends are still here in Room 1 with us, but we would also like to 
welcome two new students to our class this month. Welcome Harper and 
Malachi! 
 
This month of September  as we jump start the new school year we will 
focusing on exploring our basic colors, our senses, and various aspects of Fall. 
Expect lots of singing and reading.  We cant wait to get started. 
 
We are putting a family board together for our classroom! Please bring in a 
family photo to share.  
 
Thanks,  
 
 

 
Miss Angelica  
 
 
 
 
 

Few important dates: 
 
Sept. 6th we will be CLOSED for Labor Day. 
Sept. 8th and 9th - We will be having Picture Day! 


